
September 23, 2022

News from the Principal's desk
Dear Parent,

Today is our annual APT Country Fair! I look forward to seeing everyone
there (3:00 – 7:00 p.m.)! A huge THANK YOU to Katie Lawrence and Amy
Smith for chairing this event and to all of the parents who volunteered,
bakers who provided goodies for the Cake Walk (the most memorable
part of the fair I understand), and to all who came and enjoyed the
activities and the fellowship!

Parents, please be sure that your child’s name is on outerwear and
other accessory items they may wear. It helps us return them when
they are left outside. If your child is missing something, please look in
our lost and found quickly, which is in the office. We are trying to
weekly clean that out! Also, students are only allowed to wear solid
school colors on sweatshirts or ones that are St. John’s spiritwear!

I am asking for your help with morning drop-off.  I have received
several complaints from our community regarding the back up that is
occurring on Linda Vista between 8:10 - 8:30 am every morning.  We
are blessed to have two driveways in which to enter the big parking lot.  
If you have an older student, please use the South driveway (closer to
Redwood).  Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Many blessings as we celebrate the first weekend of Autumn!

In Christ,
Christy Wood

Principal

On Eagle's Wings

Upcoming Events
October 5 - APT General Meeting 
           7 pm Sanctuary
October 6 - Minimum Day-K-8
October 14 - Get on Track
October 17 - In-Service Day
           No School or PALS
October 21 - Spelling Bee 
October 22 - Oktoberfest
October 23 -Grade 2 & 3 choir sings
October 25 - Picture Day-
           Makeup/Retakes
October 26- Kindergarten 
           Information Night
October 30 - Trunk or Treat 
            4 - 5:30 pm.

Theme Verse 
For I the Lord thy God will hold

thy right hand, saying unto thee,
Fear not; I will help thee.

Isaiah 41:13

Birthdays for the Week of September 26, 2022
    Ferris Shaheen         Robert Valluzzo
Baptismal Birthdays for the week of September 26, 2022
     Luca Giovannoni         Therese Hodges           Charlotte Lawrence
SNAPshots for the Week of September 26, 2022
     Jacqueline Greenberg        Meila Laratta         Kieran Cassayre         Leilani Delgado
    Brooklyn Wheeler           Robert Valluzzo



New Student Applications for the 2023-2024 School Year
will be Accepted Beginning October 3, 2022 at 8:00am



Applications available on the SJL website and in the school

office.



Questions?  Contact Kristin Goller, Admissions, 
at 707-226-7970, Ext. 125;   kgoller@stjohnsnapa.org



Please note: re-enrollment for current SJL families 

begins in February 2023.



We are blessed by the generosity of the APT that every student 
will be receiving a yearbook this year.



In order for the yearbook to be a success, we need lots of pictures.  If you have any pictures from
volleyball games or COUNTRY FAIR, please send them to Dr. Wood at cwood@stjohnsnapa.org.



Thank you in advance!

Hot Lunch Corner

Tuesdays for the Month of September
The Musical is preparing and selling Grilled Cheese Sandwiches with chips, 

fruit and dessert, $5 for one sandwich and $7 for two sandwiches.



Pizza Lunch Thursday
 One slice of Cheese Pizza/Salad/Ice Cream  $5.00
Two slices of Cheese Pizza/Salad/Ice Cream $7.00




THANK YOU “WELCOME FAMILIES”! 



SJL would like to extend our sincere gratitude to all of the families who
volunteered to welcome new families to our school community.  



You are a blessing to St. John’s.



 We hope everyone’s year is off to a successful start!



Thank you to all of the 2022-2023 APT Sponsors



Windermere Napa Valley Properties – The Lesti Team Real Estate
Bettinelli Vineyards * Long Electric Company * Hayden Morris Development

Eye Spy Vision Care Optometry * Last Bottle * Manfred & Hunt LLP
 Keller Family Real Estate - Coldwell Banker * 3 Badge Beverage Corp.

 Haeuser, Valluzzo & Piasta LLP * Precision Wine &Spirits 
Jazzercise * Buoncristiani Family Winery * CTS Fitness & Performance 

Buoncristiani Family Winery * Lacey Fonville, Realtor
Naysayer Coffee Roasters * Silverado Electric * Cooke Orthodontics  

 * Vasser Family of Dealerships * Mark Coleman, State Farm Insurance

Christmas in September!
The Main Event Christmas Ornament Team will be taking pictures to use 
for this year's ornament on Thurs, Sept 29 for PS Yellow and Blue and K-8. 



 SJLS school dress is required, but please consider sending your child

 in a red, green, or white polo on this day.  



Note that the background for the photo will be green.  



PS Red and Green and make up photos will be taken on Wed, Oct 5.  



No other action is needed - just send your children to school with a smile!  



Any questions, please contact Ornament Team Leader: 
Megan Freeman at meganwfreeman@hotmail.com.  










September 26 
4:30pm- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at St. A’s

    6:45pm- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at St. A’s
  5:00pm- Grade 6 Girls Volleyball at St. Helena Montessori
   5:45pm- Grade 6 Girls Volleyball at St. Helena Montessori



October 1

9:00am- Grade 6 Girls Volleyball at Crosswalk
  9:00am- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at SJL

  10:30am- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at SJL



October 3
4:30pm- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at 

Grace Church on Solano



October 8 
9:00am- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at St. Rose Santa Rosa

   10:30am- Grade 8 Girls Volleyball at St. Rose Santa Rosa
  2:45pm- Grade 6 Girls Volleyball at St. Helena Montessori
   3:30pm- Grade 6 Girls Volleyball at St. Helena Montessori




AthleticsAthletics
  Come and support our Eagles!!Come and support our Eagles!!



Chapel Offerings

A commitment to the training of indigenous (Lutheran) pastors, deaconesses, and leaders through
the Luther Institute Southeast Asia (LISA) ministry;

A commitment to help with the growth and development of indigenous Lutheran Churches; and,
A commitment to sharing the Good News with children and their families through the Garuna

Christian School system.

For the months of August and September, our Chapel offerings are going to Garuna MInistries.
St. John's Lutheran School has had a long relationship with Garuna.  



Garuna has three primary mission emphases:



For more information, please visit their website at https://garuna.org/



Thank you for your support of Garuna Ministries

St. John's Lutheran Church YouTube Page



Did you know that our Church has a YouTube page?



We are currently at 729 subscribers.  
If you are not a subscriber, please click on this link: 

 https://www.youtube.com/c/StJohnsLutheranChurchNapaC
A



Once we reach 1000 subscribers, many new options are
opened and it will benefit both the Church and the School as

we will be able to stream events.

You have a gift from St John's Lutheran Church waiting for you. You are receiving free access to a
huge, streaming, online, access-on-any-device library of over 10,000 video Bible studies,

leadership videos and kids shows.



To sum it up — it’s like the Netflix of Bible study videos. You will have FREE access to thousands of
video resources to help you with parenting, marriage, discipleship and more.



With content for all ages and stages of life, additional family members can set up their own

accounts as well.



Just click this link to start watching right away -
https://www.rightnow.org/Account/Invite/1385a7c7-9ca3-4f7e-b954-f19424970be8




https://garuna.org/
https://www.rightnow.org/Account/Invite/1385a7c7-9ca3-4f7e-b954-f19424970be8



